
 

 

 

 
          Larvik. Aug.2021 

End Of Life Notification; 
Jotron Tron AIS TR-8000 Class A, P/N 85500 and 
88410P 
 

Jotron AS hereby inform that the current Tron AIS TR-8000 Class A transponder 
will no longer be commercially available from 01. Sep.2021 due to changes in 
the product standard IEC 61993-2. 

As a replacement to the Tron AIS TR-8000, Jotron is proud to announce the 
release of our new Tron AIS TR-8000 MK II which fully comply to the new and 
latest version of the IEC 61993-2 Ed.3: 2018. 

The two new version of Tron AIS TR-8000 MK II which will be commercially 
available are as follows; 

P/N 103660, Tron AIS TR-8000 MK II Class A Complete with GPS antenna 

P/N 103670, Tron AIS TR-8000 MK II Complete IMO package, including separate 
GPS and VHF antenna and pilot plug. 

Further information about the new Tron AIS TR-8000 MK II can be found on 
Jotron web; https://jotron.com/product-category/gmdss-ais-lights 

Should you have commercial questions related to the new Tron AIS TR-8000 
MK II, please contact your local Jotron Area Sales Manager.  

 

Support and/or service will be offered to all installed systems of the Tron AIS 
TR-8000 Class A Transponder by contacting; support@jotron.com 

  

Jotron AS 

Jan Erik Sæter 

Product Manager, Maritime Products. 
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